
 

 

 

 

 

 
1700 South is now OPEN in both directions  

between 700 East and State Street!  
We appreciate your patience during this roadway reconstruction. 

 
Final project completion and quality control items will be ongoing through December 
and possibly into January (depending on weather). Remaining items include: 

 Roadway striping - will occur on a dry day as soon as the temperature is warm 
enough to ensure the paint will adhere properly. 

 Sidewalk repair - a few sections of sidewalk and pedestrian access ramps 
remain. This work is ongoing. 

 Bus pull-out pads - concrete bus pull-outs are currently being constructed.  
 Landscaping - some landscaping grading and repair is ongoing. Crews will 

return in the spring to complete any landscaping that is not done by the end of 
December. 

  
Project Overview: 
Salt Lake City reconstructed 1700 South from State Street to 500 East in concrete 
and from 500 East to 700 East in asphalt. This project also added new storm drain; 
some new water lines and service connections; new curb, gutter, and driveway 
approaches; wider sidewalks; bicycle lanes and enhanced crosswalks. For more 
details, please visit our project website: 
  
http://www.slcgov.com/engineering/1700-south-reconstruction 
  
Contact Information: 
For additional questions or concerns please contact the Public Information Team at 
(888) 966-6624. 
   

 
Please see below for the updated construction schedule overview. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PDyF8ST4CoVS_Erwl-cGjsFcLxahNHouQkET8K_TXj3atuPEiLDDZWtNLAp68GQ16d5P8aXDFlG-X8BYQSI5ypOirR8AkCgJCcirgXY_SfiWWOf6BQ7_e-P8l6XsKtB9XscXtddmmp6rW97tFM5lIBrLn97l8DLLVIDgHxgHfmpYE4t9LKrFEDzA8uqWvUDKoTDxcAk1UTcJk2wLNu8FRB_RJRg1vTUn&c=RiLVQeQ_9IBWs99PWeaOUt_kTcbeHAV_GDM3Bcj3DzZNY3wyYLJF3g==&ch=SigZMolFtplk2E9qtvWtri1q-CBD7EQHW3Rw139FiqAkAWnM-Q22-g==
tel:%28888%29%20966-6624


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


